
 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021   

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

  

I am requesting funding for the Simonhoff Floral Park Improvements and COVID-19 Memorial 

project in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Miami Parks and Recreation Department, 

located at 444 SW 2nd Ave, 8th Floor, Miami, FL 33130.  

 

The funding would be used for rehabilitation, construction, and improvements to Simonhoff Floral 

Park in the Liberty City area of Miami-Dade County. These improvements will include capital 

improvements, safety features, ADA features, and a memorial to the Miami-Dade County residents 

who have lost their lives to COVID-19. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Frederica S. Wilson 
Member of Congress  

 


